
Wednesday 13thNovember 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Invitation to our e-safety lesson – Wednesday 4th December 2024 - 2:30pm

Throughout the year we will be inviting you to our e-safety lessons which will cover different
topics, such as who we talk and interact with on the internet, being a super digital citizen and
how to deal with online meanness. It will be an opportunity for you and your child to discuss
where they go online and what they might see and interact with throughout the year.

We would like to invite you to our e-safety lesson on Wednesday 4th December at 2:30pm. Our
lesson is about ‘Private and Personal Information,’ exploring the amazing possibilities that come
with using technology. It's in our nature to share and connect with others. But sharing online
comes with some risks. We will explore with the children how we can help build strong, positive
and safe relationships online? Helping our children understand the difference between what's
personal and what's best left private.

If you would like to come, please come to our school Reception and you will be directed to
your child’s classroom. We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Tabor &MrsWood

Mrs Tabor and Mrs Wood

Year 4 teachers


